TO:
County Commissioner
County Administrator
County Attorney
St Lucie County Road & Bridge Department
St. Lucie County Solid Waste Department
Fire Department
FPUA
Sherriff’s Office
School Board
Postmaster
Community Transit
FDOT ft. Pierce
Florida East Coast (FEC) Railroad
Public Safety

PUBLIC WORKS
ENGINEERING DIVISION
MEMORANDUM

NO. 17-111

City of Fort Pierce
e (ity Engineer
e City Public Works director
e Planning Department
e DPolice Department
City of Port 5t Lucie
e C(ity Engineer
e (ity of Public Works Director
e Planning Department
e Police Department
e Utility Department

Due to weather delays the Melville Road closure has been extended. The work will

FROM: Don West, Director of Public Work»%\‘h 1
SUBJECT: Melville Road closure
WHEN:

be complete no later than November 30, 2017.
WHY:

FDQOT is constructing drainage improvements along Melville Road between

Midway Road and Brack Road for the Midway Road project.

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC: The detour for this work is Brack Road to Oleander Avenue to
Midway Road to US 1 to Ulrich Road. Please see the attached plan. These closures will occur in 5

phases as described below:

Phase 1: Melville Rd. from Brack Rd. north to 5175 Melville Rd. (approx. 800") for approximately 3

weeks

Phase 2: Melville Rd. between 5105 and 5101 Melville Rd. (approx. 100") for approximately 1 week

Phase 3: Melville Rd. between 5101 and 5009 Melville Rd. (approx. 350") for approximately 3 weeks

Phase 4: Melville Rd. between 5009 and 5001 Melville Rd. (approx. 370) for approximately 2 weeks



